
 

  

 

 

 

 

26th April 2022 
 

Blue Class fundraising for Ukraine   
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the afternoon of Thursday 5th of May, Blue Class will be completing a 
sponsored draw where we will be spending an hour creating a class piece of art on a 
huge, single sheet of paper using different mediums.  
 
The word ‘Ukraine’ will be written in the middle whilst the rest of the paper will be 
split into sections. Each section shall represent love and peace in different forms i.e. 
hearts, flowers, kindness etc. The children will be split into groups and each group 
will spend a certain amount of time on one aspect of the artwork before moving 
onto the next. We will be hoping to display our core values of creativity and 
individuality whilst spreading the awareness of inclusion through the whole school’s 
actions during the week. 
 
Please sponsor us so we can raise lots of money for this worthwhile cause - every 
individual penny counts towards assisting Ukraine through this crisis.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Blue Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 
 

Blue Class fundraising for Ukraine  
Sponsorship Form 

 

Name of sponsor 
 

Amount 
sponsored 

Collected (yes or no) 

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 


